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SUBMISSION - EXPOSURE OF THE IAASB'S PROPOSED NARROW SCOPE AMENDMENTS AS A 

RESULT OF THE REVISIONS TO THE DEFINITIONS OF LISTED ENTITY AND PUBLIC INTEREST 

ENTITY IN THE IESBA CODE 

We appreciate the opportunity to provide comment to the Australian Auditing and Assurance Standards Board 
on the Consultation Paper on the Exposure of the IAASB's Proposed Narrow Scope Amendments to: 
International Standards on Quality Management; International Standards on Auditing; and International 
Standard on Review Engagements 2400 (Revised), Engagements to Review Historical Financial Statements 
as a Result of the Revisions to the Definitions of Listed Entity and Public Interest Entity in the IESBA Code (the 
"Consultation Paper"). 

Pitcher Partners is an association of independent firms operating from all major cities in Australia. Firms in the 
Pitcher Partners network are full service firms, and we are committed to high ethical standards across all areas 
of our practice. Our clients come from a wide range of industries and include listed and non-listed disclosing 
entities, large private businesses, family groups, government entities, and small to medium sized enterprises. 

We acknowledge the International and Australian Auditing and Assurance Standards Boards' efforts to facilitate 
greater consultation in the standard setting process, and we support the convergence of, and consistency 
between, the IAASB standards and IESBA Code. We agree with many of the proposed amendments, however 
as communicated previously to the AUASB, we do not believe there are any compelling reasons to expand the 
applicability of KAMs beyond listed entities and thus we do not agree with the IAASB proposal to expand the 
differential requirements relating to KAMs to apply to Pl Es. In addition, we don't believe it is appropriate to make 
changes to ISRE 2400 at this point in time and instead this should be included in a broader project in conjunction 
with ISRE 2410. 

Our detailed responses to the questions contained in the Consultation Paper are attached to this letter, and we 
would welcome the opportunity to engage in any further discussion of this topic with other interested parties. 

Please contact either myself or Tim Nesbitt, Director - Audit & Accounting Technical (03 8612 9596 or 
tim.nesbitt@pitcher.com.au) or Ronnie Vogt Director - Audit & Accounting Technical (03 8610 5118 or 
ronnie.vogt@pitcher.com.au), in relation to any of the matters outlined in this submission. 

Yours sincerely, 

T NESBITT R VOGT KL BYRNE 

Partner Director, Audit & Accounting Technical Director, Audit & Accounting Technical 

Adelaide Brisbane Melbourne Newcastle Perth Sydney 
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